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The Minister of State for Defence and Foreign Affairs of the Islamic
Republic of Pakistan to the Secretary of State for External Affairs of
Canada

Ottawa, February 24, 1976

SIR,

I have the honour to refer to your Note FLA-137 of February 24, 1976,
proposing the terms of an Agreement between theGovernment of the Islamic
Republic of Pakistan and the Government of Canada relating to Canadian
investments in Pakistan insured by the Government of Canada through its
agent, the Export Development Corporation.

I have the further honour to inform you that these terms are acceptable to
my Government and to confirm that it accepts your proposal that your Note
authentic in English and French, and this reply shall constitute an Agreement
between our two Governments which shall enter into effect as of the date of
this reply.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurance of my highest consideration.
AZ1Z AHMED

The Honourable Allan J. MacEachen,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.

14



